
Due to the implementation of the new tax 

legislation and the resulting technical 

challenges, we will be paying out bene-

fits later than you are accustomed to. We 

are making every effort to credit the pay-

ment to your account by January 21, 

2025.  

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience.  


